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Los Angeles Times Business columnist David Lazarus is expected to run a column this Friday regarding Metro’s Blue Ribbon Committee efforts to draft policy statements to help guide improvements to the regional bus system. The reporter attended the committee’s monthly meeting this week to hear firsthand from committee members about steps that need to be taken to improve bus service. The committee discussed issues pertaining to service priorities, service design, service attributes and governance. The committee discussed providing high service quality to attract new and maintain existing riders. Also discussed was the fact that we are operating in an environment where we need to let the customer know if there are service disruptions and/or delays in service. Staff also discussed with the reporter the need to expand our customer base, build consensus among the transit providers and provide a simple and easy to use system, making it seamless to our customers. Staff told the reporter that while we are not at 100 percent, these are opportunities that need to be explored and implemented. Staff also told the reporter that there needs to be improved coordination of our services with the municipal operators throughout the region and there was discussion at the committee level in having one transit pass serve all transit properties. The reporter felt the discussion by the committee was too constrained by the status quo. The committee is expected to present their final report to the Board of Directors in July.
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